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To Whom it May Concern, 6/8/16

I hereby withdraw my protest regarding the request to increase the amount of saltwater injected into
the L.D. Slocombe #1 well in Marion County. During our hearing on Tuesday of this week, | gained
perspective on what exactly was being injected into the well and the amount of increase in relation to
other injection wells in the area. It was duly noted that Mr. DeGood offered to have an annual
inspection done of the well instead of the normal 5 year cycle.

Thank you for your time, the wealth of information | gained, and for your continued vigilence of our
natural resources.

Sincerely,

7/

Jr s

Evan Yoder




